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LH-Licensing - Re. License Number 20100004248

P S

From: ALAN and MARTHA HOPEMAN <mandahopeman@g.com>
To: <lh-licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Date: 12/1/2010 9:25 PM

Subject: Re. License Number 20100004248

To Whom It May Concern:

We live 1/2 block from the licensed address. The present licensee has virtually never complied with Special
Condition Use Permit #88-19, point 4, requiring policing of the site and the surrounding block.

- The site itself sometimes has volumes of trash and litter that sits on the premises for days or weeks at a time
- In 22 years, I have never seen one Super America employee pick up trash on our block, even though litter
from their store appears on our property on a daily basis. Along with our neighbors, we pick up SA trash every

day, but SA employees never do.

I suggest that this license application be denied until such time as the present and proposed owners can develop
an enforceable plan to control litter from their store.

Sincerely,
Alan R. Hopeman, Jr. and Martha E. Hopeman

1543 Portland Avenue
St. Paul, MN 55104
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